
Dear fellow diver
Dear fellow diver,
Here at DAN, we are committed to providing you and the entire diving community with the best possible
service.
We aim to provide you with the most accurate, up-to-date and unbiased information on diving safety.
As you know, the diving field has its own very particular language.
Often, people without experience in diving may have trouble understanding such terminology. We of
course do our very best to provide high quality, reliable translations faithful to such language for all divers.
However, should you notice any inconsistency or mistakes in the texts, we ask you to let us know in order
to improve further on the quality of these translations.

Please write to:
communications@daneurope.org

A big thank you to you our fellow divers!

DAN Europe Foundation
Communications Dept.

https://alertdiver.eu/en_US/articles/dear-fellow-diver/

